From: Rita Madison

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: Comments on General Permit ARRO00000
Date: Friday, July 20, 2018 2:39:26 PM
Attachments: ARRO00000 SW Comments 07202018.pdf
Importance: High

Please see letter attached re: ARMCA’s Letter with Comments on General Permit ARR000000

Rita Madison, FACI
Arkansas Ready Mixed
Concrete Association


mailto:madison.rita@att.net
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

Arkansas Ready Mixed Concrete Association
3520 West 69" Street, Suite 303
Little Rock, AR 72209

July 20™, 2018

Via email: Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, Ar 72118

RE: Comments on General Permit ARR000000

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the Arkansas Ready Mix Concrete Association, we request to include
“aggregate stockpiles” on page 7, Part 1.6.15 Allowable Non-stormwater Discharges as such:

Part 1.6. Allowable Non-stormwater Discharges. The following non-stormwater
discharges are authorized by the permit:

1.6.15 non-process water used for dust suppression on “aggregate stockpiles
and” on uncontaminated roads.

We believe this would be more appropriate for the Ready Mix Concrete Industry.

Regards,

@ 2 Ty

Rita Madison, FACI
Executive Director
ARMCA
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